15t of February 2019

Deputy Troy
Dail Eireann
Leinster House
Kildare Street
Dublin 2

RE: Parliamentary Question - PQ ref 3130/19

Dear Deputy Troy,

An tOifig Ndisiunta um Sliinte Chomhshaoil
Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhise Sldinte,
Urlér 2, Teach na Darach, Ascaill na Teile
Péirc na Milaoise, An Nds, Co. Chill Dara.

T: 045 880 442 “Biehmationaloffice@hse.ie
Eircode: WOIKDC2

National Office for Environmental Health
Health Service Executive

2- Floor, Oak House, Lime Tree Avenue
Millennium Park, Naas, Co. Kildare.

Further to your parliamentary question “To ask the Minister for Health the status of
the selection of a new environmental health officer panel as outlined by the Brexit no-
deal contingency plan” I wish to inform you that the new environmental health

officer panel went live on Friday, 08th February 2019.

I trust this information addresses your request.

Yours sincerely

Ve

Darren GHfin
General Manager
National Environmental Health




